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M E M O R A N D U M                2017-019 
 
 
TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials 
 
FROM: Jonathan A. Lawrence, Registration Unit 
  Motor Vehicle Division 
 
SUBJECT: Alabama Title System (ALTS) Migration 
 
 
The Motor Vehicle Division is allowing all designated agents to migrate to the new Alabama 
Title System (ALTS).  All licensing officials have now been provided access to ALTS to 
ensure that licensing offices can process registrations with new title applications created in the 
new system.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding your system integration with 
ALTS, please contact your system vendor.  
 
As your offices begin using ALTS, please note that specific user access roles (i.e.  Senior User) 
can be set up by MVTRIP administrators through CAPSlock.  Additionally, training videos are 
available for viewing on MVTRIP under the ribbon entitled “ALTS Training Videos”.  Please 
note ETAPS will continue to be available to begin new title applications for a short period of 
time, and to complete title applications that were started prior to ALTS implementation.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter or need additional information, please contact the 
Motor Vehicle Division at (334) 242-9000, Option 5. 

 


